
RESOLUTION NO. 2017-_______ 
  

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SAN MARCOS 
AWARDING THE CONTRACT TO JAS-PACIFIC, FOR AN AS-NEEDED 
BUILDING PLAN REVIEW AND INSPECTION SERVICES 

  
     WHEREAS, six proposals were received and opened on June 14, 2017 for the As-Needed 

Building Plan Review and Inspection Services; and  

     WHEREAS, the City reviewed applications from six firms on August 1st, 2017; and 

     WHEREAS, the City finds JAS-PACIFIC, to be the most qualified and responsive proposer; and 

     NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that JAS-PACIFIC, be awarded the contract for the As-

Needed Building Plan Review and Inspection Consultant based on their submittal of the most 

qualified and responsive proposal. The contract for the As-Needed Building Plan Review and 

Inspection Consultant will not exceed $1,500,000.00 for the five (5) year contract duration, with 

one (1) one-year option to extend. 

 PASSED, APPROVED, and ADOPTED by the City Council of the City of San Marcos, 

California, this 12th day of September, 2017, by the following vote: 

  AYES: COUNCILMEMBERS: 
 
 NOES: COUNCILMEMBERS: 
 
 ABSENT: COUNCILMEMBERS:  

 
 
      
James M.  Desmond, Mayor 

       City of San Marcos 
 
ATTEST: 
 
      
Phillip Scollick, City Clerk 
City of San Marcos 


